
The national public alert system 
that will inform the population
in case of major emergencies
is in the testing phase.

If you are in the EMILIA-ROMAGNA TEST AREA, 
you will receive this message on 
MONDAY, JULY 10, 2023 at 12 PM.

More information at www.it-alert.gov.it

http://www.it-alert.gov.it

